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No. MOSICST/IRFBR/14 27 April, 2017
Dear Academician Vladislav Yakovlevich Panchenko,

| am delighted to know that the Russian Foundation for Basic Research has
made successful 25 years of its presence and has contributed for Russian science at
national and international level.

Under your leadership the Russian Foundation for Basic Research has grown a
lot and | am confident that it will keep growing in the future. Fruitful bilateral
cooperation between RFBR and its Indian counterparts in the area of basic and
multidisciplinary sciences is a proof of this success.

| am very happy to congratulate your esteemed organization on its 25"
anniversary and wish you all the best for all your future endeavors.

The Embassy of India in Moscow, Science and Technology Wing avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to you the assurances of its highest consideration.

With kind regards,

Academician Viadislav Yakovlevich Panchenko,
Chairman of the Board of RFBR
Russia, Moscow 32 Leninskiy prospekt 32A
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